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Dear Sir / Madam

The proposed local plan for Warrington generally and more specifically Warrington south does nothing to
address the fundamental issues the town faces ref sustainability, development of the town centre to encourage
residents in south Warrington to use the town centre, congestion generally and more specifically travel from
south to north.

It will add additional road traffic to a road system which is already overloaded and does nothing to address the
lack of public transport south of Stockton Heath.

Furthermore the complete lack of investment in local leisure facilities in south Warrington reflects the north /
south divide in the town and the failure of the incumbent council over the past 20 years.

Regards

Lee Donnelly

Sent from my iPad




